
The Jackson 
Township 

Training Facility 
 

   

Jackson Township is excited to announce the opening of the new Jackson 
Township Training Facility, with a ribbon-cutting ceremony on Tuesday, 
December 17, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. This state-of-the-art facility located on Young 
Road just South of State Route 665 will provide essential training for our first 
responders. 

Located on land provided by the Solid Waste Authority of Central Ohio, this six-
acre site consists of a one-acre gravel lot with a two-story live fire training prop to 
simulate a house and a four-story training prop to simulate a commercial building. 

This project was made possible through the support and generosity of the Jackson 
Township Board of Trustees, the Solid Waste Authority of Central Ohio, and the 
residents of Jackson Township. Their commitment to public safety has been 
invaluable in bringing this facility to life. 

 


